McRae, Angela

From: O'Brien, James

Sent: June 22, 2021 9:58 AM

To: McRae, Angela

Subject: FW: Advisory Committees FYl: Governance Review sub-committee report

From: Sandy Leyland

Sent: June 21, 2021 4:27 PM

To: O'Brien, James <James.O'Brien@hamilton.ca>

Subject: RE: Advisory Committees FYl: Governance Review sub-committee report

HiJames

| replied to the email about filming us during our meetings | do not like that idea, and | did mention it to whoever sent
that email, the reply was they are all taped and kept, this was the first time | heard that. It smacks of not trusting us or
of wanting to know who said what that may offend or upset council members. This may not be the case but this is how
| felt when | read that email the first time it came out. | am still not in favour of filming our meetings. We should have
the democratic right to speak how we feel and not have to think about being filmed. That sounds too much like a
dictatorship to me.

Best

Sandy

Sent from Mail for Windows 10






